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September 30, 2011

To

Mr. Charles White

CEO

White & Associates,

Denver

Dear Mr. White,

We, the students of Denver High school are organizing a camp for children under the age of 14 for poor kids who can’t afford school education.

This program is for a month and we are planning to cover the areas in and around the main city of Denver. It’s a costly program and we appreciate any financial help you can for the program. Just for your information, we had organized such camps last year and had great results. Also since we had media coverage and so all the sponsors had a lot of publicity which was beneficial for them also. In this regard, one of our volunteer will visit you for further information. Any help will be greatly appreciated.

Thanks and regards,

Helen Wright

Student Coordinator

Denver High school
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